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Catholic Charities Serving Portage and Stark Counties 
Background/Explanation of Ministries/Services  

 
The purpose of the accompanying service “matrix” (see chart on reverse) is to provide a snapshot of our 
service activity at a point in time as well as parallel information for the same period last year.  While it is 
difficult to capture all of what Catholic Charities Serving Portage and Stark Counties does in such sum-
mary form, we hope that this helps provide a general understanding of our work and service.  Please 
note that some of our services were disrupted for several months this year due to a fire at our Ravenna 
site.  The points below are intended to expand upon/explain information referenced in the service chart. 
“EA” stands for emergency assistance.  This primarily involves financial assistance to prevent utility dis-
connections, evictions and foreclosures.   

 
“Food” references food assistance provided at our food pantries.  The primary source of our invento-

ry is deeply discounted food obtained from the Akron/Canton Food Bank.  We also distribute do-
nated food, much of which is supplied by parishes. 

 
“First Step” is our baby/parenting program, funded in part by the First Step for Change collections at 

the parishes.  We provide material assistance (e.g. diapers, clothing, formula) and support (basic 
case management and parenting education). 

 
“ADS” is an acronym for Adult Day Services.  This ministry offers a safe, secure and homelike envi-

ronment for older adults in need of supervision or assistance with activities of daily living while 
family caregivers are at work or attending to other responsibilities.  

 
“Riddle Block” refers to our building in Ravenna.  It houses our offices and program space for Por-

tage County and affordable apartment units that we maintain and rent. 
 
“Caritas Café” provides free light breakfast, and opportunity for socialization, in a casual atmosphere 

at our Ravenna site.  Although the primary focus is on low income and homeless individuals, all 
are welcome at the Café. The Café is open most weekday mornings. 

 
“Furniture” refers to our emergency furniture ministry which is available to those emerging from 
homelessness.  We operate this program in partnership with the Habitat for Humanity Restore in 
each county.  We provide those we serve with “vouchers” to shop at the Restores.  To donate fur-
niture, contact the Restore in your county or contact us at Catholic Charities for more information. 
 

“Other” is a catch all category for various services that are either seasonal in nature or that fall out-
side of our more regular services.  These include, but are not limited to: Christmas gifts, back to 
school supplies, bus tokens/passes, emergency hotel stays, work clothing, birth certificates and 
ID’s. 
 

“Project ASSISI” provides case management, short- term financial assistance, resources, and refer-
rals to help qualifying individuals and families achieve long-term financial stability. 

 
“Stark Pathways to Success” assists low income Stark County residents who are pursuing higher ed-

ucation while raising a child (children) and dealing with challenging life circumstances. 
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Saint Barbara  
Spring Fundraiser Basket Raffle 

 
Get your tickets for a chance on 

A Maize Valley Basket or a Waggoner Chocolates Basket 
 Or an O’Reilly Car Wash Basket     

  

Tickets will be Sold During the Parish Fish Fry or in School Office 
Tickets are $2.00 each or 6 for $10.00 

 

Each basket will have a box for tickets 
Tickets can be placed in the box for the item of  your choice 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         Maize Valley Wine  Basket          Waggoner Chocolates Basket            O’Reilly Car Wash Basket     
 
 

 
 

50/50 Raffle $2.00 per ticket or 6 for $10.00 
 

Chance to Win 200 Double-Doubler 
Lottery tickets 

Lucky Lottery Raffle $10.00 per ticket 
(Only 250 Raffle Tickets Printed) 

 
All Drawings to be held on April 3, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. 
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 Bingo Kitchen Prep Help Needed 
Bingo is looking for help for kitchen prep. This is usually done 
around 2:00 p.m. on Wednesdays. You will be provided training 
and there is a manual for quick reference. (More people helping 
means less time.) Food is provided, just to put on plates and set-
up general items.  
Also need help on the floor selling tickets, selling food, and other 
duties. Bingo is every Wednesday. Doors open at 4:30 and Bingo 
starts at 6:30.  Help would need to be there at 6:00.  For more 
information contact the school.  Help once a month or more.    

Apples for Students 
This is an easy way to fundraise without doing anything or have to re-
member to do it.  Please register your Giant Eagle rewards card to 
support our students here at St. Barbara. Sign up at Gianteagle.com/
AFTS.  Provide our school ID #1461. Each time your Advantage Card is 
scanned, your purchases automatically earn our school FREE educa-
tional awards. This does not touch your fuel perks or % off of your food 
bill.  This is Giant Eagle’s way of supporting schools  in help with sup-
plies. 

Attention 18-Year Olds or Older ! 
 

Persons who are 18 years old or older need to register in their 
own name at the Rectory as a parishioner since they are now 
adults.  It does not matter whether living at home or not.  If you 
are 18 or over and have not registered in your own name, please 
come to the Rectory and register as an adult.  This is important 
since you may need proof of active parish participation for Mar-
riage or to be a Sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  
 

 Please call the Rectory at 330-833-6898. 

NEW PROCEDURE FOR BOX TOPS!! 
 

Box Tops have changed their way of doing business. They no 
longer print the cutout box tops. They want you to scan your re-
ceipts.  We will do the work for you.  Drop off your receipts 
within 2 weeks of purchase in the boxes provided at each en-
trance and we will scan them for you. Takes the worry off of you.  
 

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED BOX TOPS.   

      MID’S LIDS!!!!! 
 

St. Barbara School has teamed up with Mid’s Spaghetti/
Pizza Sauce in collecting CLEAN lids. The school will 
receive money for the lids. Mid’s is a local company out of Na-
varre.  Clean lids can be dropped off in the boxes located at the 
entrances to the church or the school. A great way to help the 
school and enjoy good comfort food.   

Rosary 
The Evangelization committee will be saying a Rosary every week dur-
ing the month of March beginning at 7:30 a.m. before the Sunday morn-
ing 8:00 a.m. Mass. During April we will start at 10:00 before the 10:30 
a.m. Mass. April 5 and 12 we will start the Rosary at 9:50. Anyone who 
feels the call to lead a Rosary or even a decade  of the Rosary, please 
call Bob or Mary Kring at 330-833-9851. 

St. Barbara Catholic Elementary School 
Elementary and middle school students can visit St. Barbara Catholic 
Elementary School for tours and shadow anytime! 
 

To schedule your visit and see the Catholic school difference yourself, 
please call our principal, Marisa Stoll at (330) 833-9510.  

Vocations: “He saved us and called us to a holy life, not 
according to our works, but according to his own design.” Do 
you think God’s design for you is to fulfull a vocation to the 
priesthood, consecrated life, or the diaconate? To find out 
more, contact F. Scott Kopp at (330) 744-8451 or email 
skopp@youngstowndiocese.org. 

Vacation Bible School Volunteer Request 
 

St. Barbara and St. Mary’s parishes will be holding a collaborative 
Vacation Bible School program June 15th – 19th, 2020 on the St. 
Barbara campus.  This year we will be using the program Set Sail 
with the Holy Spirit, featuring Saint Patrick!  We are currently 
seeking adult and teen volunteers to help with the program.  
There are several areas in which you can become involved, in-
cluding the following:  grade-level faith leaders and Bible cate-
chists, snack, activity/games, music, crafts, decorating, and help-
ing with sign-in/sign-out.  We will be holding a volunteer meeting 
for anyone who may be interested in helping out on Tuesday, 
March 24, 2020 at 7:00PM in the Religious Education Room.  At 
this meeting, we will discuss the various roles of volunteers at 
Vacation Bible School, in addition to reviewing the Child Protec-
tion Compliance requirements for volunteers working with chil-
dren.  Please prayerfully consider if God is calling you to use your 
gifts or talents to serve our children in this meaningful program!  If 
you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Amy 
Davis at (330) 833-6898 or amy.davis@saintbarbaraparish.com.    

Eagle of the Cross Award 
Congratulations to St. Barbara parishioner, Julia Ma-
jors for being selected to receive the Eagle of the 
Cross Award!!  The “Eagle of the Cross” is an award 
given in the Diocese of Youngstown to deserving high 
school juniors and seniors, based on outstanding 
qualities in six categories – contributions to parish 
programs, personal outreach to the larger community, 
prayer and spiritual life, moral integrity, Catholic-
Christian leadership, and impact the individual has on 
others.  Three award winners are chosen from parish-
es in each county in the Diocese of Youngstown, and 
two winners are chosen from each Catholic high 
school.  Julia will participate in a special Mass and 
banquet with Bishop Murry in April.  We thank her for 
her strong leadership skills and positive example to 
the youth of our parish!               



The Sanctuary Candle – is lit in loving memory of Jim Paris, 
from Carol and Joe. 

Please remember to 
 support our 

advertisers. They make  our  
bulletin possible. To the right 

is our sponsor of the week.  

Stewardship: “ Go forth from the land of your kinsfolk and from your 
father’s house to a land that I will show you. GENESIS 12;1 
God calls all of us to leave behind our old ways and to follow Him, placing 
our complete trust in Him. Some of the old ways that we may have to 
struggle to leave behind might be materialism, selfishness and greed. Yet 
God promises to show us a new land and a better way to live. Remember 
what St. Teresa of Calcutta said, “God does not call us to be successful, 
God calls us to be faithful.”  

Central Catholic High School welcomes all families to an Open 
House on Sunday, March 29, 12:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Walk the 
halls, visit classrooms, hear from faculty, staff and students, and 
learn about tuition and scholarship opportunities! All visitors will 
have the chance to win a $500 tuition credit, Crusader athletic 
passes or spirit gear. 
  

The Catholic School Difference: 
• AFFORDABLE:$1.5 million in scholarships and grants 
awarded each year, 20 different assistance programs, an 
outstanding Catholic education is achievable for every 
family. 
 

• PERSONAL: small class sizes, 17:1 student-teacher 
ratio, safe, faith-filled environments, daily worship. 
 

• EXCELLENCE:100% graduation rates, 91% of our 
seniors are accepted to their first-choice college, 99% of 
our seniors advance to college, highest test scores in the 
county, 98% of our student body is involved in athletics, 
arts, or student organizations. 

  

Central’s Tradition of Excellence begins with the solid foundation 
offered at our Catholic elementary schools. Our Stark County 
Catholic Elementary Schools offer tours and shadow days at any 
time. 
  

For more information or to schedule a tour, contact Enrollment 
Director, Ryan Hill at 
rhill@youngstowndiocese.org or call CCHS at (330) 478-2131 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 
BINGO Every Wednesday 
Now thru April 3rd. Lenten Fish Fry Fridays 4:30-7:00 p.m. PLC 
Apr. 10th - 17th Spring Break 
May 14th-17th Parish Festival 

200 Club Winners for 03/01 
Jim Holderbaum (Ticket #1) - $100 

St. Barbara PTO (Ticket #53) - $100 
Congratulations! Your tickets will be put back in for another 
chance to win! 
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FORTY DAYS VIGIL - Planned Parenthood 
 

K of C Massillon Council 554 and St. Barbara Parish will have a 
public prayer vigil every Sunday at 2:00 P.M. for one hour during 
Lent focused on the 40 Days for Life outside the Canton Planned 
Parenthood – 2663 Cleveland Ave N.W.  We will have a peaceful 
presence there focused on sending a powerful message to our 
community about the tragic reality of abortion and Right for Life. 
The Rosary and the Divine Mercy Chaplet will be recited asking for 
the repentance to those who work there and those who patronize 
the abortion center. Please join us and show support to the Right 
for Life.  

Servers’ Schedule  
Servers ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 03/14 – C. Wallace, K. Kohl, L. Eberhardt 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 03/15 – J. Tharp, E. Bossler, N. Bossler  
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 03/15 – C. Majors, J. Majors, S. Murray 
Lectors ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 03/14 – S. Ziegelhofer, S. Hall 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 03/15 – MJ Malich, P. Halter 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 03/15 – PSR 

Sacristans ‐ Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ 03/14 – S. Ziegelhofer 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ 03/15 – K. Mitchell, S. Brenner 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ 03/15 – P. MarƟn 

Greeters ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. ‐ MJ Malich, B & J Galant 
   8:00 a.m. ‐ P. Kovacsis, J. Rohr, K. Mitchell, E. Heimann 
 10:30 a.m. ‐ S. Ehmer, J. Wadian, C. Wadian, A. SƟllion 

GiŌ Bearers ‐ This Saturday/Sunday 
   4:30 p.m. – Ron and Gloria Sinay 
   8:00 a.m. – Unklesbay Family 
 10:30 a.m. – Pat Sibila and Daughter 

 The Bobcat 
        Corner 

BINGO HELP NEEDED!!! Got nothing to do on a weeknight, come 
and help out at BINGO on Wednesday nights. We are always looking 
for kitchen (selling) and floor help. Or, want to setup the  kitchen during 
the day.  Please contact the rectory at 330-833-6898 or school 330-833
-9510.  Great way to have fun, exercise and meet new people all in our 
Parish Life Center.   
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1 If you are sick, do not come to Mass. Mass can be 
watched on television until you are restored to 
health. 

2 Cover your mouth with a tissue when you cough or 
sneeze or cough/sneeze into your elbow. 

3 Use hand sanitizer if you cough or sneeze at any time. 
4 Exchange the sign of peace by simply bowing to those 

around you and say “Peace be with you,” without 
shaking hands. 

5 All ministers of Holy Communion must use hand sani-
tizer before distributing Holy Communion. 

6 The distribution of the Precious Blood from the cup is 
temporarily suspended with the exception of those 
who must receive the cup due to severe cases of 
celiac disease. 

7 Consider receiving Holy Communion in the hand.  For 
those still desiring to receive on the tongue, make 
every effort not to come in contact with the minis-
ter’s hand or fingers. 

8 Intinction (the practice of dipping the host into the 
wine) is not to be utilized as a means of distributing 
Holy Communion. 

9 Holy Water fonts are to be drained, cleaned, and disin-
fected regularly. Small personal bottles of Holy Wa-
ter can be made available. 

           Coronavirus/Flu Concerns 
In response to concerns about the Coronavirus and flu, Bishop 
Murry is instructing that the following prudent steps and liturgical 
adaptations be implemented beginning this weekend.  These are 
temporary measures that will be reviewed before Holy Week. 

Both the Coronavirus and flu are serious health hazards. Every-
one has the responsibility to take common sense steps to prevent 
the spread of these diseases.  Thank you for your cooperation 
and understanding. 

Church Calendar 
Now thru Mar. 27 - Stations of the Cross -7:00 p.m. 
Now thru April 3rd Lenten Fish Fry - Fridays 4:30-7:00 p.m. 
Mar. 8  - 15 - 22 - 29 - Rosary 7:30 a.m. before 8:00 Mass. 
Mar. 28-29 - Simple Blessing Prayer 
Mar. 29 - Social Club - 5:00 p.m 
Apr. 6 - Evangelization Meeting 7:00 p.m. In the Community Room. 
Apr. 7 - Parish Council Meeting 7:00 p.m. In the Community Room. 

Eucharistic Adoration – Adoration on Tuesday, March 10, 2020, after 
the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Please wait until the next person arrives before 
leaving, as Jesus should never be left unattended. 

 Verla Lorenz, 330-833-1125;         
Judi Frank, 330-828-8343 (available only 5-8pm) 
or Bob Kracker, 330-833-1885.  

If they are not available, then call the rectory. 

Monday ‐ Mar. 9 ‐ St. Frances of Rome 
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Communion Service 
Tuesday ‐ Mar. 10  
    9:00 a.m. ‐ Msgr. John Ashton (Rev. Brian Cline) 
Wednesday ‐ Mar. 11 
    8:20 a.m. ‐ Judy Paquelet (Bob & Mary Ann Frohman) 
Thursday ‐ Mar. 12 

 5:30 p.m. ‐ DevoƟon to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 
    6:00 p.m. ‐ Clarence Miller (Ann Weaver) 
Friday ‐ Mar. 13 

 9:00 a.m. ‐ All Souls 
Saturday ‐ Mar. 14 
    4:30 p.m. ‐ William Thomas (Arlene Nussbaum) 
Sunday ‐ Mar. 15 ‐ Third Sunday of Lent 
    8:00 a.m. ‐ Judy Jones (Evelyn Fichter & Family) 
  10:30 a.m. ‐ People of Our Parish  

February 29-March 1, 2020 

Weekly Budget $  12,621.00 
Needy              $        455.00 

Reg. Collection $     9,058.31 
Mail-in              $     1,206.00 
On Line $     1,035.00 
Total $   11,299.31 

Deficit            ($     1,321.69) 

Ash Wednesday Total $      1,941.62 

Mass Attendance 
445- 4:30-153; 8:00 - 114; 10:30 - 178 
166 Envelopes 

Did you know that you can have the tabernacle candle lit in honor of a 
loved one (either deceased or living). For $10.00, the candle will be lit for 
an entire week for your intention. Please call Jennifer in the rectory office 
to schedule a week. 

Our parish has been asked to join together with parishes 
throughout the Diocese of Youngstown in offering our sup-
port to the 2020 Annual Bishop’s Appeal. Our goal this year 
is to reach 100% participation. There are three ways in 
which you can participate: PRAY for the success of the An-
nual Bishop’s Appeal; DONATE to the Appeal; VOLUN-
TEER your time and talents to any of the ministries of 
the Church. Please submit a completed response card or 
pew envelope as all responses count towards our parish 
participation goal. Thank you in advance for your reflection 
and generous response to the Annual Appeal. 

Baskets are in the Narthex to collect old palms. 

The calendar to sign up for Flowers on the Altar is  located in the Nar-
thex by the West entrance. 
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Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday  
8:30 am - 4:30 pm 

Bingo: Wednesdays at 6:30 pm (PLC) 

SCHEDULE OF MASSES: 
SATURDAY - 4:30 pm.  - SUNDAY - 8:00 am, 10:30 am 

HOLYDAY VIGIL - 7:00 pm  -  HOLYDAY - 9:00 am and 7:00 pm 
WEEKDAY - Monday, Tuesday, Friday 9:00 am  - Wednesday, 8:20 am 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION - SATURDAY - 3:30 pm 
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St. Barbara Parish Mission Statement  
   We, the Christian Community of Saint Barbara Parish 
are united in our solid Catholic Faith and tradition. We 
strive to live out our Baptismal Call through service to our 
members and God’s people. 
   Through support and education, we shall nurture spir-
itual growth, at all ages, while promoting a strong foun-
dation for our values and beliefs. 
   Joyfully, we go forth, through the working of the Holy 
Spirit, to carry out the Mission of Jesus Christ. 

BAPTISM 
Mandatory Baptism Preparation Sessions are held                                  
By Appointment. Baptisms are held the fourth Sunday of 
the month. 
 
 

REGISTRATION 
New families should register by phone or by coming to the      
Rectory.  Every wage earner should make a real effort to 
support the parish with Christian generosity. 
 
 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults) 
The RCIA is the ancient and currently renewed process for       
initiating adults into the Catholic Church.  It is for those 
desiring full membership through Baptism, Confirmation, 
and Eucharist.  We invite newcomers who are seeking 
membership to join us!  Call the church office for infor-
mation. 
 
 

MARRIAGE 
Arrange six months in advance. 
 
 

MINISTRY OF CARE 
For visits to shut-ins or the homebound, call:                               
Tess Simonetti-  (330) 832-0597                                                 
and Julie Turkal- (330) 832-7868 
 
 

Bulletin Submissions 
Bulletin submissions are due to the rectory by Tues-
day at noon.  Inserts should be sent in electronic 
form whenever possible. 




